COPY

o n 29th Mﬂrch, 1944,

Dear 3ir,
m.v. "MEGNA"™ Glasgow Report No.68172

#1th reference to the above-mentioned report, it is
concluded hatch covers have been fitted to all 2nd deck hatchways ,
but I shall be obliged if you will kindly request the Surveyors
to confirm this.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classifieation Committee -
The Secretary,
GLASGOW .
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